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	Metro System Security

The Daily News today inquired about an APTA Peer Review Study performed on Metro System security. The paper is expected to run a story tomorrow regarding the agency’s transit security measures.  Staff did not comment on study results, noting that the study has not been finalized or presented to the Board.  
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